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Research Analysis 

 

HB 3398, as introduced, requires any person employed by an Oklahoma public school, who does 

not have an Oklahoma criminal history record check as well as a national criminal history record 

check on file, to have these background checks completed by July 1, 2022.   

 

Further, the measure prohibits school boards from entering in to contracts with teachers who do 

not hold an Oklahoma criminal history record check.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Wendler 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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